From: John Holic

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2017 12:16 PM

To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Heather Taylor <HTaylor@Venicegov.com>; Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com>; Judy
Gamel <JGamel@Venicegov.com>; dpersson@swflgovlaw.com; Larry Humes (lhumes240@gmail.com)
<lhumes240@gmail.com>

Subject: Feb 28 agenda item

Lori,

Please place the attached letter on the agenda under council action. This is a letter that | would like to
send out to anyone purchasing a historic home in Venice.

Suggested motion:

I move that the mayor send a welcome letter to all homes buyers of historic homes in Venice. Venice
Board of Realtors will provide the City Clerk with the name and address of the historic homes buyer and
the clerk will prepare the letter for the mayor’s signature. A copy of each letter will be given to Venice
Heritage, Inc.



